
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Over the last two weeks we have held our  

mid-year Parents’ Evenings, thank you to everyone 

who was able to attend. If you did not make an  

appointment please speak to your child’s teacher 

to arrange a meeting. 

 

Over the last two weeks Larch and Hazel invited 

family members, along with the rest of Williamson 

and Paulan houses, to their class assemblies.  

Both classes impressed us all with their superb 

knowledge across a wide range of subjects.   

Thank you to everyone involved! 

 

This week has seen the launch of our collaboration 

with Global Policing to help improve attendance 

and punctuality.  We really hope that those  

identified families are finding this process  

supportive and helpful.  We have already seen a 

vast improvement in punctuality and would really 

like to thank all families for their great effort to  

arrive to school ready to learn by 8.55 am each 

day. 

 

Tomorrow we will be hosting our next work day 

between 9am and 12pm.  It would be really  

wonderful to see as many families as possible  

joining us at this community event to help us  

improve our school environment. If you can only 

join us for part of the morning your support would 

be most welcome. 

 
As some of you will know, Miss. Hannant has been 

absent from school for the last few weeks having 

broken her ankle.  I am pleased to tell you that she 

is now able to return to work and will resume 

teaching Ash class from Tuesday 30th April. 

 

Best Wishes 

 

Kevin Corteen. 

Headteacher 
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Our attendance target for this academic year is 97%.  Our whole school 

attendance figure up to the week ending 26.04.24 was 93.4% 

The following classes attendance was above our target W/E 19.04.24: 

Oak - 98%, Ash - 98%, Beech - 97%, Rowan - 98%. 

The following classes had attendance above our school target W/E 

26.04.24: 

Oak - 98%, Ash - 97%, Beech - 99%, Alder - 97%, Larch - 98%,  

Aspen - 97%, Poplar - 99%, Rowan - 97%, Acorns - 100%.  

Well done to everyone for the huge improvement in attendance this 

week.  The percentage for the week is 96.7%. 

Attendance  

 

 

Didsbury Festival will take place on Saturday 8th June 2024.   

We want as many members of our school community as possible to join 

us in our parade entry.   

The theme for the parade this year is The Olympics – look out for more 

information as to how you can get involved in the coming weeks.   

Pre-Covid we always had a super turnout for this event and we would 

really love everyone to get involved and hopefully win one of the  

coveted trophies! 

 

 

Well done to the following pupils who received star of the week this 

week: 

Elm - Musa & Romy, Pine - Ali & Salie, Beech - Alex & Kaleb,  

Ash - Amelia J & Taim.   

Hazel - Iyaan & Reuben, Alder - Katie & Erin, Larch - Frankie & Harlee. 

Rowan - Josh & India, Aspen Aydin & Sameed, Spruce - Eredzheb & 

Aleen, Poplar - Yaseen & Treasure. 

 

Well done to the following pupils who received star of the week last 

week: 

Elm - Annais & Georgie, Pine - Eline & Sammayah, Beech - Joe &  

Aminah, Ash - Eliott & Hasnain  

Hazel - Jonas & Anike, Alder - Laith & Vidya, Larch - Sophie & Efrem. 

Rowan - Arwa & Alfie, Aspen Senali & Noor, Spruce - Kamelya & Leo, 

Poplar - Karam & Nawal. 

Didsbury Festival – Save the date! 08.06.24 

Star of the Week: 

 

 

Monday 6th May  School Closed 

KS2 SATs week   w/b 13.05.24 

Half Term    27.05.24 – 01.06.24 

Didsbury Festival   08.06.24 

Upcoming Dates: 



In Art and Design, LKS2 have been learning all about the formal elements of art and the 4 rules of shading.  
 
They learnt how to identify 2-D shapes within objects to help them sketch shapes and objects. They then learnt 
how to use scale to make sure the individual elements of their designs were appropriate in size. Using 2B, 4B 
and 6B pencils, they  then sketched the outlines and then shaded in the detail and  they learnt how to use their 
pencil to sketch and shade by holding their pencil in different ways. All the children loved choosing their favourite 
bottle and can to sketch. What amazing work they all produced. 













Keep up with news 

and events at Broad 

Oak Primary School  

by following us on  

Facebook 

(Facebook.com/

BroadOakPS),  

Twitter (@BroadOakPS) 

and Instagram 

(@broadoakps).  


